
 

 
 

 
 
 

Notice of Extended Comment Period on Proposed Rules 

 

For Reprocessable Construction/Demolition Material Facilities 

 

Pursuant to Chapters 2-112 and 11-4 of the Municipal Code of Chicago, notice is hereby given 

this 12th day of October 2021 that the Chicago Department of Public Health (CDPH) has 

received a request to extend the public comment period with respect to its Proposed Rules for 

Reprocessable Construction/Demolition Material Facilities. 

 

To be considered, written comments must now be received by CDPH on or before November 1, 

2021, which represents a two-week extension of the originally noticed comment period. 

 

The address to send written comments with respect to the proposed rules is the following: 

 

Department of Public Health 

Attn: Environmental Permitting and Inspections 

333 South State Street, Room 200 

Chicago, IL 60604 

 

Comments may be submitted via email to EnvComments@cityofchicago.org. 

 

The proposed rules may be viewed on CDPH’s website at 

http://www.cityofchicago.org/environmentalrules. 

 

Copies of the proposed rules may also be obtained in person at CDPH’s offices, 333 South 

State Street, Room 200, during regular business hours (8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m.). 

 

 

Allison Arwady, M.D. 

Commissioner of Health 
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